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January 30, 2015

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk
Enfield Town Hall
820 Enfield Street
Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

The Enfield Board of Education and the Town Council will hold several School Security
Public Comment Sessions on the following dates and locations:

- February 5, 2015 Enfield Street School, 1318 Enfield Street — 7:00 PM

- February 9, 2015 Nathan Hale School, 5 Taylor Road — 7:00 PM

- February 19,2015  Prudence Crandall School , 150 Brainard Road —7:00 PM

- February 23,2015  John F. Kennedy Middle School, 155 Raffia Road —7:00 PM

These are public community sessions. No Board actions will occur and no Board minutes
will be taken. A quorum of the Enfield Board of Education may be in attendance at any of
these School Security Public Comment Sessions as listed above.

cc: BOE Members
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